#### tapio.varis@uta.fi, 11:25 20/6/2001, NOTE OF THANKS AND POSSIBLE LI

To: tapio.varis@uta.fi

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th> Subject: NOTE OF THANKS AND POSSIBLE LINKAGE

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

DR. TAPIO VARIS
Chair, Media Culture and Communication Education
Department of Teacher Education
University of Tampere
P.O. box 513
FIN- 13111 Hameenlinna
Finland

FAX: +358 3 614 5273

Dear Dr. Varis,

Estly, I would like to express my sincerest appreciation and gratitude for your warm hospitality and stance during the ACA-SIU Conference in Bergen. Thank you very much too for the wonderful book. I had more time to look at it and read some of the articles in it.

There may be some universities in Thailand or even other parts of Asia that would be interested in Communication Education. Would your university be interested in some form of linkage like student and faculty exchange or use of modular teaching-learning materials. Please let me know your opinion.

Incidentally, we used to have linkage with CIMO through IEASTE in cooperative education, but somehow we have lost contact as the lady in charged of the program left. I met a lady during the conference who was in charged of CIMO but I failed to get her card. Could you kindly give me her name and contact address as I would like to renew our relation with CIMO.

The AUAP-University of Tehran Conference on Ancient Civilization and Higher Education will be on 10-12 November 2001 at the University of Tehran. Unfortunately, we have not yet received the final brochure from Tehran. They must have been busy with the last country election. I would send you one as soon as it becomes available to us.

Once again, thank you very much for everything and it was in deed a great pleasure knowing you and I hope could continue our collaboration.

With best regards.

Sincerely, Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly Director, CIA

DONE
North Sololo,

Mary He, 14:57 19/6/2001 +, Re: POSSIBLE VISIT

#### Tapio Varis, 06:59 22/6/2001 +, Greetings from Finland

Status: U

Return-Path: <tapio.varis@uta.fi>

Received: from no-spam.it.helsinki.fi ([128.214.205.34]) by ccs.sut.ac.th

(Netscape Messaging Server 3.62) with ESMTP id 379

for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Mon, 25 Jun 2001 15:11:20 +0700 Received: from kone.uta.fi (mariapiiras.in.helsinki.fi [128.214.182.152])

by no-spam.it.helsinki.fi (8.11.4/8.11.4-SPAMmers-sod-off) with ESMTP id f5M3hbo03862

for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Fri, 22 Jun 2001 06:43:38 +0300 (EEST)

Message-Id: <5.0.0.25.1.20010622065653.00abec20@pop.helsinki.fi>

X-Sender: tvaris@pop.helsinki.fi (Unverified)

X-Mailer: QUALCOMM Windows Eudora Version 5.0

Date: Fri, 22 Jun 2001 06:59:56 +0300

To: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

From: Tapio Varis <tapio.varis@uta.fi>

Subject: Greetings from Finland

Mime-Version: 1.0

Content-Type: text/plain; charset="us-ascii"; format=flowed

Dear Prof. Ruben C. Umaly,

ank you for your kind message. I have been trying to answer you but the mail returns back. I am very positive with your thoughts. Now I am going to Madrid but will communicate more after a week. Yours sincerely,

Tapio Varis Professor and Chair University of Tampere, Finland



# Tapio Varis, 21:32 21/6/2001 +, Greetings from Finland

Status: U

Return-Path: <tapio.varis@uta.fi>

Received: from no-spam.it.helsinki.fi ([128.214.205.34]) by ccs.sut.ac.th

(Netscape Messaging Server 3.62) with ESMTP id 379

for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Mon, 25 Jun 2001 15:11:37 +0700 Received: from kone.uta.fi (pursimies.in.helsinki.fi [128.214.204.88])

by no-spam.it.helsinki.fi (8.11.4/8.11.4-SPAMmers-sod-off) with ESMTP id f5LIGTo20839

for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Thu, 21 Jun 2001 21:16:29 +0300 (EEST)

Message-Id: <5.0.0.25.1.20010621213035.01d115d0@pop.helsinki.fi>

X-Sender: tvaris@pop.helsinki.fi

X-Mailer: QUALCOMM Windows Eudora Version 5.0

Date: Thu, 21 Jun 2001 21:32:58 +0300

To: "CIA Public Relations" <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

From: Tapio Varis <tapio.varis@uta.fi>

Subject: Greetings from Finland

In-Reply-To: <20010620042531578.AAA232.75@cia\_n>

Mime-Version: 1.0

Content-Type: text/plain; charset="us-ascii"; format=flowed

Dear Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly ector, CIA,

I hope that my previous message came through - with my positive answers.

The Finnish lady from CIMO was:

"'Ulla.Ekberg@cimo.fi'" <Ulla.Ekberg@cimo.fi>,

I am now leaving to Madrid but will communicate more with you after a week. Best wishes,

Tapio Varis

~~ \$1061° \

### Tapio Varis, 21:40 20/6/2001 +, Re: NOTE OF THANKS AND POSSIBL

Status: U

Return-Path: <tapio.varis@uta.fi>

Received: from no-spam.it.helsinki.fi ([128.214.205.34]) by ccs.sut.ac.th

(Netscape Messaging Server 3.62) with ESMTP id 379

for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Mon, 25 Jun 2001 15:12:14 +0700

Received: from kone.uta.fi (in48.in.helsinki.fi [128.214.189.48])

by no-spam.it.helsinki.fi (8.11.4/8.11.4-SPAMmers-sod-off) with ESMTP id f5KIOIo13397

for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Wed, 20 Jun 2001 21:24:19 +0300 (EEST)

Message-Id: <5.0.0.25.1.20010620213448.01dd1650@pop.helsinki.fi>

X-Sender: tvaris@pop.helsinki.fi

X-Mailer: QUALCOMM Windows Eudora Version 5.0

Date: Wed, 20 Jun 2001 21:40:43 +0300

To: "CIA Public Relations" <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

From: Tapio Varis <tapio.varis@uta.fi>

Subject: Re: NOTE OF THANKS AND POSSIBLE LINKAGE In-Reply-To: <20010620042531578.AAA232.75@cia n>

Mime-Version: 1.0

Content-Type: text/plain; charset="us-ascii"; format=flowed

Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly ector, CIA

Dear Professor Ruben Umaly.

It was really great to meet you in Norway. I am sure that we will find ways of cooperating in the future - both nationally and internationally. I am just leaving for Spain to meet with the former Director General of Unesco of our Global University System, and I also intend to establish a Unesco Chair at my university. I already gave you name to our international board in order to keep you informed.

The lady from CIMO is Ms Ulla Ekberg, Director.

I am anxious to attend the Tehran Conference if invited. I find it extremely important and enlightening to me.

I met my Rector today and we plan to have the Unesco Chair for me so that I could full-time keep contacts with great universities nad civilizations like yours. I will discuss this with my colleagues from Brazil, Japan, gapore, and the U.K. in Spain early next week. From Wednesday I will be chairing World Conference on Multimedia, hypermedia and telecommunications so that I will be rather busy for the coming week.

Best wishes from my wife, too. We greatly admire your work. Yours sincerely,

Tapio Varis Professor and Chair

At 11:25 20.6.2001 +0700, you wrote:

>DR. TAPIO VARIS

>Chair, Media Culture and Communication Education

>Department of Teacher Education

>University of Tampere

>P.O. box 513

>FIN- 13111 Hameenlinna

>Finland

>FAX: +358 3 614 5273

> >

my 106/01

Center for International Affairs

5 JUN

Printed for Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.s...

1

## Tapio Varis, 21:40 20/6/2001 +, Re: NOTE OF THANKS AND POSSIBL

```
>Dear Dr. Varis.
>Firstly, I would like to express my sincerest appreciation and gratitude for
>your warm hospitality and assistance during the ACA-SIU Conference in
>Bergen. Thank you very much too for the wonderful book. I had more time to
>look at it and read some of the articles in it.
>There may be some universities in Thailand or even other parts of Asia that
>would be interested in Communication Education. Would your university be
>interested in some form of linkage like student and faculty exchange or use
>of modular teaching-learning materials. Please let me know your opinion.
>Incidentally, we used to have linkage with CIMO through IEASTE in
>cooperative education, but somehow we have lost contact as the lady in
>charged of the program left. I met a lady during the conference who was in
>charged of CIMO but I failed to get her card. Could you kindly give me her
>name and contact address as I would like to renew our relation with CIMO.
>The AUAP-University of Tehran Conference on Ancient Civilization and Higher
>Education will be on 10-12 November 2001 at the University of Tehran.
  infortunately, we have not yet received the final brochure from Tehran. They
 must have been busy with the last country election. I would send you one as
>soon as it becomes available to us.
>Once again, thank you very much for everything and it was in deed a great
>pleasure knowing you and I hope we could continue our collaboration.
>With best regards.
>Sincerely.
>Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly
>Director, CIA
```

#### willums@online.no, 11:20 20/6/2001, NOTE OF THANKS AND POSSIBLE LI

To: willums@online.no

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>
Subject: NOTE OF THANKS AND POSSIBLE LINKAGE

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

DR. JAN-OLAF WILLUMS Foundation for Business and Sustainable Development Veritasveien 14 P.O. Box 301 N-1323 Hovik, Norway

Dear Dr. Willums,

Firstly, I would like to reiterate my sincerest appreciation and gratitude for finding the time even on Saturday to welcome me and my colleague to your very prestigious and impressive office. Thank you for the briefing and the materials which you gave.

Ould like to pursue further the possibility of linking with your organization regarding the activities of EARTH ASIA in the future. We would like to organize training courses at Maejo University in Chang Mai, Thailand on Leadership and Change Management of Sustainable Agriculture and Natural Resources Development for the Asia-Pacific region. Maejo University which is the site of EARTH ASIA is the oldest agricultural university in Thailand. We would be interested in the use of the on-line materials in Sustainable Development which you are developing. Kindly let us know how we could access them and what further assistance we could seek from your Foundation.

I hope you will be able to visit our university and country in the near future.

With best regards.

Sincerely, Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly Director, CIA

> DONE Nadales 20/6/01

#### CODE: SICOTHBK SCB 707 – 200553 – 3 ACCOUNT NO. 707 – 200553 – 3 SAVING ACCOUNT

Once again, thank you very much for everything and I look forward to possible collaboration between AUAP and SIU in the future. Please let me know how I could be of any assistance to your projects in Asia.

With best regards.

Sincerely,

Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly Director, CIA